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Dear Parents/Carers
Newlyn School is delighted to announce that we will soon be in a position to offer the facility for parents to make payments online for school activities such as school dinners, school trips, swimming and school uniform etc using ‘SchoolMoney’.
The way it works is Newlyn School will simply use SchoolMoney to send out payment requests via text, parents then log onto the secure SchoolMoney website to pay for school goods and services as mentioned above. 

SchoolMoney is an ideal solution to enable parents to make secure online payments to the school.  If you are not happy with paying online, the system will allow us to issue a bar code to you which you can take to a PayPoint station and pay there if convenient.  
These PayPoints are available at:
· Coop Newlyn

· Coop Wherrytown

· MARTINS Newsagent Penzance
· CoOp Queens Square Penzance

· CoOp Market Jew St. Penzance


SchoolMoney saves vast amounts of administrative time by assisting the school in managing their finance with clear reporting. It reduces errors and eliminates the need for the school to handle all the cash and cheques. It makes it far easier for parents to see what they have paid for and what is owed as well as saving you having to find the correct change or writing a cheque.


We look forward to trialing this system after the half term break (16th- 20th February incl) and will work with any parents if you have any questions, please pop in and see Mrs Richards.  What will happen from Monday 23rd February is you will just receive detailed text with a password.  Simply log on to: www.schoolmoney.co.uk and enter the details there and have a go.  This is purely a trial and you can continue to pay direct to the school in the normal way if you choose.

To start using the service, the school must have your current email address and mobile number. It is very important you provide your most up-to-date contact information otherwise you may have problems logging into Schoolmoney.co.uk and making payments.

Please return the contact information slip below with your up-to-date details. We will inform you when you can start making online payments, but for more information on Schoolmoney.co.uk please speak to the school office.

Kind regards

Mrs Whitney

-------(-------------------------------------------------------
Parents name:






Date:

Please complete and return to Mrs Richards in the office after the half term break (Monday 23rd February 2015) Thank you
Name(s) of child/children�
�
�
Year group(s)�
�
�
Parent/Guardian name�
�
�
Current mobile number�
�
�
Current email address�
�
�
 








PAGE  

